Long-Range Planning Committee
March 9, 2021
4:30 p.m.—6:30 p.m.
Virtual Meeting

Attendees: Kathleen Ambron, Brian Bostwick, Bob Colwell, Crysti Copp, Dave Culp, Terry
Davis, Karen Johnson, Nicole Moyer, Lucie Stanish, Betty Timmer

Absent: Bill Canterbury, Ralph Dergance, Erick Hartzell

Ad hoc attendees: Chardonnay Adams, Amanda Clark, Jessica Gould, Diane Leiker, Jonathan
Levesque, Marcy Phelps, Mike Porter

Consultant attendees: Mike Lopez, Liz Munn

Minutes:

Welcome and review minutes and agenda
a. Welcome community and district staff members.
b. Minutes from last meeting approved.
Review/Discuss East/Moody Board presentation
a. It went well. BoE will and have held their own special BoE meeting to hear from
both communities. East was on March 4, and Ralph Moody’s is tomorrow, March
10.
Review/Discuss Twain town hall
a. It went well, and we gave the Board a lot of options.
b. Was informed that Nicolette Vander Velde, current Twain principal, will be the
new principal at Runyon next year.
Discuss Peabody town hall
a. Ran through, discussed, and made changes to the presentation.
b. Will have the principals’ involvement in this town hall as well.
c. After the town hall, Amanda will compile the data from the meeting and share it
with the committee and create the presentation for the upcoming Board meeting.
Future Board Presentation
a. Will present the Twain & Peabody findings together to the BoE the week of March
29. Final date to be determined.
b. Amanda will email everyone for feedback on the presentation (quick turnaround)
and then will upload it to BoardDocs.

. Adjourn



